
Driveway Snow Removal Notification 

Date: [Insert Date] 

Dear [Homeowner's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. As winter is upon us, we would like to inform you about 

our driveway snow removal services that will be available during the snowy months. 

Our team will be on call to ensure your driveway is clear of snow after each snowfall. This will 

help you maintain safe access to your home and keep your property looking its best. 

If you would like to opt-in for our driveway snow removal service, please respond to this 

notification by [Insert Deadline]. We will then add you to our service list and provide further 

details regarding pricing and availability. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. We look forward to helping you this winter season! 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Company Name] 

[Your Contact Information] 


